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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
April 26, 2024 
 
 

URBANA SPECIAL EVENT STREET CLOSURES - BRUCE D. NESBITT AFRICAN 
AMERICAN CULTURAL CENTER 2024 END OF YEAR BBQ AND RESOURCE FAIR 
 

Beginning at approximately 7:30 a.m. until approximately 9 p.m. on Wednesday, May 1, 2024, 
streets in Urbana will be closed to through traffic to accommodate the Bruce D. Nesbitt African 
American Cultural Center 2024 End of Year BBQ and Resource Fair. 
West Nevada Avenue between South Mathews Avenue and South Goodwin Avenue will be 
completely closed to accommodate the event area. One-way traffic on West Oregon Street will 
be converted to eastbound only to allow exit from South Mathews Avenue to South Goodwin 
Avenue.  
South Mathews Avenue will be closed at West Oregon Street and only allow North/South local 
automobile traffic for access to affected properties. 
Please refer to the map. 
Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this event. Please direct questions 
or concerns regarding this event to:  James R. Hintz, PH.D., Associate Vice Chancellor for 
Student Success, Inclusion & Belonging at 217-300-5544 or hintzj@illinios.edu  
 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit www.urbanaillinois.us 
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